
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed 

housing for URI students as has been done for decades. 

 I understand the need for quiet and orderly neighborhoods, but everyone can agree that one 

resident living alone can cause disruption. Please do not impede the educational opportunities of 

our young people. The University students need this housing ! Please pass this bill. 
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